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Public Works 
P. O. Box 1614, 21 Reeve Street 
Woodstock  Ontario  N4S 7Y3 

Phone:  519-539-9800     Fax:  519-421-4711 
Web site:  www.oxfordcounty.ca   

 
 
 

 
ATTENTION:  WATER CUSTOMERS  
 
 
RE:  INGERSOLL WATERMAIN INSPECTION 

 
This is to inform you that Oxford County is planning to perform watermain and service 
inspections within the Ingersoll Water Distribution System.  
 
The inspections are scheduled for September 8 & 9, 2015 between the hours of 
7:00 am to 5:00 pm. 
 
Only customers receiving this notice could be affected by the work. The attached map 
outlines the work area. 
 
Please be aware that there will be work crews in your area during the specified time and 
we do not expect that there will be any impact on your water service.  
 
If you have any questions please contact Todd Gregg, Coordinator of Water-
Wastewater Operations at 519-539-9800 ext. 3129 or tgregg@oxfordcounty.ca.  
 
 
This notice issued September 1, 2015. 
 
 
Deborah Goudreau, P. Eng. 
Manager of Water Services  
Oxford County 
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